
Dear Dr. Rombach,  

Congratulations, your article entitled Clarifying Research Synthesis on Inclusion: Using 

the Inclusion Definition Instrument has been accepted for publication in The Electronic 

Journal for Inclusive Education.  We are in the process of putting the Winter/Spring 2009 

Edition together and it will be up by mid March.  Thank you for your interest in The 

Electronic Journal for Inclusive Education. 
Patricia Renick-Wood Editor 
patricia.renick@wright.edu 
Program Area Coordinator: Intervention Specialist/Special Education Programs 
 
 
 

 

 


